ASSOCIATION FOR JEWISH STUDIES

President

Marvin Fox Brandeis University

Vice-President

Frank Talmage University of Toronto

Secretary-Treasurer

Nahum M. Sarna Brandeis University

Editor, AJS Newsletter

Arnold J. Band University of California Los Angeles August 20, 1976

Executive Secretary

Charles Berlin
Harvard University
Widener Library M
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138
617-495-2985

Professor Norman Lamm Office of the President Yeshiva University Amsterdam Avenue and 185th Street New York, N. Y. 10033

Dear Professor Lamm:

On behalf of the officers and members of the Association for Jewish Studies I congratulate you on your appointment to the presidency of Yeshiva University. We take special pleasure in the great recognition which has come to you and in the assurance that under your leadership Yeshiva University will continue to grow and develop as a rich and diversified center for Judaic scholarship. May your work be blessed with the highest success.

Sincerely yours,

Marvin Fox President